ALLIES Announcement of General Membership Meeting

From: Student Programs (SPLD@holycross.edu <mailto:SPLD@holycross.edu>)

To: HC Students  Sent: Tue 2/4/2003 10:42 AM

Subject: 1st  ALLIES General Membership Meeting...............Tonight!!

ALLIES 1st Spring 

General Membership Meeting

When:     Today! (Tuesday, February 4, 2003)

Where:   Hogan 304

Why:

· Would you like to know what exciting events Allies is planning for this spring?

· Are you interested in exploring different ideas of sexuality?

· Are you currently dealing with any sexuality issues in your personal life?

· Do you have an opinion on how sexuality may or may not conflict with the ideals of the Catholic Church? 

· Do you desire to meet a fun group of students who share the same interests as you?

If you have answered yes to any of the questions above (and even if you didn’t), you should attend Allies first General Membership Meeting tonight!

“I have been hooked, since my first meeting.  And now I serve as the youngest member of Allies executive board.  I can’t tell you how much of an impact my involvement in Allies has had on my life!  It’s not just a chance to party and meet new people; it’s a chance to grow!”

Fallan M. Holloway

c/o 2005
